Meeting called to order at 7:04 p.m. by Chairperson Phyllis Hemstad. Pledge of Allegiance recited.

Attendance was taken by Secretary SueAnn Strickland . Those present were Phyllis Hemstad, Dorothy Schmidt, Kelly Manzer, Bob Mehlhoff, SueAnn Strickland. Quorum was established.

New Business—Jeff Key spoke on the Transportation Plan Update. The City must update the Transportation Plan every 4 years. It is Federally required and funded by Federal Gas Tax. Question and answer period followed. For more information go to greatfallsIrtp.com.

Neighborhood concerns--Mike McCoy, 910 3<sup>rd</sup> Ave. N.W., noted that people have commented to him that they would like to come but they feel they cannot vote and do not have a voice. Patty Cadwell explained the Neighborhood Council structure regarding voting, etc. Kelly then explained the re-vamping of our meeting agenda. Kirk Robinson 300 9<sup>th</sup> Ave. S.W. then spoke regarding the very lengthy process the Council has been going through regarding the dog/kennel issue. Discussion followed. There was also an update by Susan Woyth regarding the Fleming issue.

Old Business—Approval of last meeting's minutes—Dorothy made the motion to approve, seconded by Kelly. Motion was passed unanimously.

West Levee Update—We are still waiting for a final FEMA report

Viaduct Park Update—Many of the dead trees have been removed along with cutting the weeds. A contractor was able to dump some much-needed fill dirt there which will be spread at a later date.

Kelly motioned to adjourn with SueAnn seconding the motion. Carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted.

SueAnn Strickland, Secretary